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hussam <tafilian@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 11:51 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whome it may concern,
I strongly object to this new regulation and want this new regulation removed from your consideration.I

believe it is not necessary and will kill any opportunity to make money in the online retail forex market.I
think it is better if you leave the traders to decide which kind of trade they want to make,in other words
it is my responsibility to choose how i trade.

Thanks
Hussam
Hungary


